
     

‘God’s word is a lamp to guide my feet and a light for our path.’  Inspired by Psalms 119.105 
 

NEWSLETTER 8-December 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss S Jones – Headteacher 

PS … 
“Winning doesn’t always mean being first. Winning means you are doing better than you’ve done 

before”. Bonnie Blair 

Awards for the week ending - 23/11/18 
 
Class of the week:  

5-for perseverance with their explanation texts 😊 

 
Highest Attendance:  
Class 6 @ 98%  
 
Staff stars: Mr Partridge 
 
Lunchtime class - 5 
 
Cleanest class:  
Class 1-for tidying up the whole class after making 

puppets😊 

 
House winner:  Uriel  

 
 

 

Class 5 assembly 

What a very educational assembly by class 5 last week, I think we all learnt something new about the Egyptians. It was 
also lovely to see so many families there too.  

 

Parking 
There have been a couple of incidents in the past two weeks involving cars mounting the pavement outside school to 

get along the road. I did manage to speak to the people in both vehicles, however, it is very difficult when part of the 

reasoning behind this was because parents were parked along the double yellow lines, to pick up their children and the 
road being congested. I know that your answer is that you are only there for a short time, but believe me an accident 

will only takes seconds. PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT YOU ARE CONSIDERATE WHEN PARKING/LEAVING YOUR CAR AT 
ALL TIMES. Thank you for your support  

 

HI-VIS fashion parade 
Well done to all the contestants of the HI-VIS fashion parade. The children not only enjoyed “parading” to support being 

seen in the dark, the ones watching were very supportive in cheering them on. 

 
Inter-school competitions 

Well done for the participation of the year 5&6 cross-country entrants from Orsett, and the football team who won their 
match last week. 

 

Mrs Kent 
Unfortunately, Mrs Kent will be moving on to a new school after Christmas, where she will taking up a post using her 

skills with speech and Language-and working closer to home. We wish her well and thank her for all the work she has 

done in school. 
 

Dates for the Diary 
Saturday 8th December-the children will be singing at the Orsett Road Fayre @ 3pm, please come along and support. 

Sunday 9th December-the children will be singing at the Christingle Service @ St Giles’ Church at 4pm, please come 
and join in. 

 

Awards for the week ending - 30/11/18 
 
Class of the week:  

4-as their persuasive writing was fantastic😊 

 
Highest Attendance:  
Class 3 @ 98.2%  
 
Staff stars: Mrs Britchford & Mr Bown 
 
Lunchtime class - R 
 
Cleanest class:  

Class R-as the children are being extremely tidy 😊 

 
House winner: Michael 

 
 


